
   

   Town of Southwest Ranches 
   13400 Griffin Road 
   Southwest Ranches, FL  33330 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 

 

IN RESPONSE TO 
 

ITQ 25-08 
 

TOWN HALL INTERIOR DOOR AND WALL PROJECT 
 

On Friday, March 7, 2025, the Town of Southwest Ranches received three (3) responses to 
its Invitation to Quote (ITQ) No. 25-08 Town Hall Interior Door and Wall Project. 

 

In accordance with the ITQ, the Town intends to award a contract to the lowest, responsive, 
and responsible Respondent in accordance with the terms of this ITQ and the Town’s 
Procurement Code. After reviewing the quotes submitted, the vendor meeting these 
requirements is Khan Builders, Inc.  

 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittals the Town Administrator recommends the following 
award: 
  
Respondent Total Quote Amount: 
 
 
Khan Builders, Inc. 

 
 
Miramar, FL 
 

 
 

$23,552.00 
 

  
 
 


